
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2021-2022 FISCAL YEAR UTILITIES SERVICES CHARGES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Riverton City Council will hold a Public Hearing on 
June 15, 2021, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practical, at Riverton City Hall located at 
12830 South 1700 West, Riverton, Utah.  The Riverton City Council has determined that it will 
not charge itself for any Riverton-provided utility services (Culinary Water, Secondary Water, 
Sanitation, and Stormwater) used for municipal purposes. Utah Code 10-6-135 requires that the 
City notify all utility customers of its intent not to charge City departments for these utility 
services.  Public comment for these items may be submitted via email to 
recorder@rivertonutah.gov. All comments submitted by Noon on the date of the hearing will be 
relayed to the City Council.  This practice will result in the following non-cash transfers (amounts 
are approximated) for Fiscal Year 2021-2022: 

• $145,000 from the Culinary Water enterprise fund to the General Fund 
• $  20,000 from the Secondary Water enterprise fund to the General Fund 
• $  62,000 from the Sanitation enterprise fund to the General Fund 

 


